
Attention High School Seniors 

We understand pursuing 
a future career can 

be a significant 
investment.  People’s 
Energy is proud to 
offer scholarships 
from unclaimed 
capital credit funds 

for graduating high 
school seniors living 

in our service area.  
Scholarships are available 

in the amount of $1,000 for general education 
and $2,000 for lineworker education.

Don’t wait!  Apply before 
4:00 p.m. on Friday, March 
29, 2024.  Applications are 
available at peoplesenergy.
coop/education-programs, or 
by calling the Cooperative at 
(800) 214-2694.

SCHOLARSHIPS 
AVAILABLE

February 2024



NRECA’s Youth Tour
In June, high school students from across 
Minnesota will travel to Washington, D.C. 
to join more than 1,900 
students from around 
the nation for the 2024 
Electric Cooperative 
Youth Tour.  People’s 
Energy will be 
sponsoring one 
student from our 
service territory to 
participate in this 
once-in-a-lifetime 
experience June 18-23, 
2024.

Students on the tour will participate in 
leadership training, engage in one-on-
one conversations with elected officials, 
jumpstart their national peer network, and tour 
Washington, D.C.

For more information and a link 
to the application, visit www.
peoplesenergy.coop/education-
programs.

(507) 367-7000 or (800) 214-2694
www.peoplesenergy.coop
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